
 
 
 
 
 

 

Chair: Rt Hon Jacqui Smith Chief Executive: Matthew Trainer 

To all GP Colleagues 
 

Closure of the  
BHRUT Pain Management service  

at Harold Wood and King George on e-RS 
 
 

The Pain Management service at Barking Hospital on e-RS has been closed and relocated 
to Queen’s. There is no option for GPs to refer to the other sites.  

As there is no Pain Management service running from those locations it does not need to 
show on 

e-RS for GPs to refer to. This also causes unnecessary confusion for patients. 

The Service that you need to refer to is: 

 

Service ID 216899 – Pain Management – General – Queen’s Hospital – RF4 – BHRUT 

 

Going forward we require all GPs to send patients to the above service offered.  

 
Thank you.  

 

 
 
 


